

CIR/22/2024-2025 Date: 10th October 2024

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that admissions for the Academic Year 2025-2026 are now open! As part of our commitment to providing a conducive educational environment for your child, we invite parents seeking admission under the Sibling Admissions category to share the necessary details for the sibling applicant.

To facilitate the admission process and provide you with detailed information on sibling admission, we kindly request you to fill in the required details using the link provided below by 20th October 2024 -

https://forms.gle/a8Bf1bwcEoZzFLaMA

Please note that very few seats are available across all grades for the 2025-2026 academic year. It is advisable to complete the application process as soon as possible to increase your chances of securing a seat. Please be informed that seats are filled on a first-come, first-served basis.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming your child to Amanora School!

Warm regards,

For Amanora School

ivis. Meera Nai

Director Principal